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DHS STUCCO to Host Senior Citizen's Turkey
Dinner
NOVEMBER 19TH 2019 BY DEE LOFLIN

Dexter, Missouri - Thanksgiving is a national holiday celebrated
primarily in the United States and Canada as a day of giving thanks

for the blessing of the harvest and of the preceding year.  Everyone should experience the
tradition of a great meal, family and a fun afternoon of visiting.

The Student Council of Dexter High School (STUCCO) knows all too well how tradition
is important; therefore they will again this year host the Senior Citizen's Turkey Dinner on
Tuesday, November 26th.

Dinner will be served at the High School at 5:00 p.m.

All Senior Citizens are encouraged to attend and no pre-registration is required.  There is
no charge for this wonderful meal.

If you need more information please contact the Dexter HIgh School at (573) 614-1030!
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